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  QUISPAMSIS – One of the town’s busiest intersections is about to get even busier. 
  The corner of Quispamsis and Pettingill Roads will become a three-way stop as of 
Friday (Dec. 19). The change is being made in advance of the opening of Ecole des 
Pionniers in January. 
  Higher traffic volumes were identified in a recent consultant’s report that 
recommended the traffic pattern change. The transition will be most notable for 
drivers of vehicles travelling down the hill on Pettingill Road, who are used to 
having the right-of-way. 
  “We know there will be more cars, school buses and pedestrians in that area of 
town,” said Mayor Murray Driscoll. “We urge all drivers to exercise extreme caution 
as they adapt to the changes.” 
  Stop lines have been painted on the road and the stop signs will be in place on 
Friday.  
  The Kennebecasis Regional Police will step up patrols in that area to ensure 
compliance. 
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